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Lane AYR

My principal place of residence is in the Bay of
Islands-Whangaroa Community Board  (Kerikeri
Subdivision) area.

My family and I moved to Kerikeri almost 26 years
ago; it has been a community that has provided
me with numerous opportunities to contribute to

it (e.g. committee positions with several clubs and two terms on
the KKHS Board of Trustees).
I have owned and operated businesses in New Zealand and
overseas; my experience includes both management and
governance.
I'm finishing my second term on the BOIW Community Board;
being on the Board has allowed me to help my community cope
with some of the changes brought about by growth. I strongly
believe that current residents and ratepayers should not be
required to fund future development.
I've recently had the privilege of chairing the Kerikeri Domain
Working Group, a group of elected members and senior staff
that has (almost) completed Stage One of the Domain Plan.
Seeing this project to completion is a factor in re-standing for
the Board.


